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CHINESE NEW YEAR FESTIVAL

YEAR OF THE MONKEY

Leeds Town Hall
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Greetings from the Leeds Chinese Community Association 
Chairman - Mr David Cheung
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Greetings from Mr Li Yong Sheng the Consul General 
of the People’s Republic of China in Manchester
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Leeds City Council in China 
 

The Chinese Year of the Sheep started with a great celebration in the Civic Hall at the 
Yorkshire and Humber Chinese New Year dinner, which included the presentation of 
the Chinese Business Awards for companies who have made the best inroads into 
China – the best experienced China business, the best newcomer and the best 
investor. 
 
In July the Deputy Lord Mayor hosted an event organised by the Leeds City Region 
China Business Club for Chinese students graduating from universities in Leeds and 
their families.  The purpose of this event was to congratulate the students on their 
achievements and to ask the graduating students to act as  
ambassadors for Leeds in their future professional lives,  
helping to promote the city as a place to study or invest in,  
to visit or to do business with. 
 
Shortly after this student event, came a visit to Leeds City  
Region Business Club from the Chinese Council for the  
Promotion of International Trade, pictured at a reception  hosted by the Lord Mayor 
of Leeds, Councillor Judith Chapman. 
 
 The most exciting development of the year was the Chancellor’s decision to lead a 
trade and investment mission to China in September with a strong “Northern 

Powerhouse” focus.  This allowed the new Leader of the Council, Judith Blake, to 
participate in the mission to Beijing, Shanghai and Chengdu;  she also took time out 

of her busy schedule to visit Leeds’ partner
 
city of Hangzhou.

 
 Leeds Light Night in October had a strong Chinese flavour, 

 with the Civic Hall transformed into a Chinese fashion show
 

 
organised by the Business Confucius Institute of the 

 University of Leeds, attracting 3000 visitors to this prestigious
 venue.  The fashion show showcased the work of students from 
 Leeds College of Art and textiles produced by

 
local company, Hainsworth, which has 

a thriving business in China.  
 

 In December Councillor Blake hosted a lunch in honour of the Chinese Consul 
General from Manchester, which was attended by representatives from the key 
organisations in Leeds which are promoting

 
business with China.

 
 

 Councillor Judith Blake with Chinese Consul General, Li Yongsheng.
 

 The year of the monkey will be extremely busy for Leeds, kicking off once again with 
the annual Yorkshire and Humber Chinese New Year dinner which we are

 

proud to 

be hosting in Leeds Civic Hall for the second year running.  

 
And to finish - we wish our partner city of Hangzhou great success in hosting the G20 
summit in September 2016.   
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LCCA 2015 Chinese New Year Celebration Highlight
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